
 

NOTICE 
Registration of Undertaking 

for Environmental Assessment 

ENVIRONMENT ACT 
This is to advise that on April 8, 2021, Envirosoil Limited registered a Waste Oil 
Recycling and Water Treatment Facility for environmental assessment, in 
accordance with Part IV of the Environment Act.  
 
The purpose of the proposed undertaking is to install and operate a facility that 

will be used for receiving, processing and recycling of waste oil and the treatment 
of waste waters. The origin of the waste oil and waste water will be primarily 
from commercial sources. Treated water will be discharged to the Halifax 
Regional Municipal sanitary sewer system and collected oil will be sent to 
approved facilities for reuse.  The undertaking is at a commercial/industrial 
property at 750 Pleasant Street, Dartmouth, Nova Scotia. The installation of 
processing and treatment equipment is anticipated to commence in summer 2021 
with commissioning and operation planned for the fall of 2021. 

 
Copies of the Environmental Assessment registration information may be 
examined at the following locations:  
 

 Nova Scotia Environment, 30 Damascus Rd, Suite 115, Bedford, NS 

B4A 0C1 

 EA website (when available) http://www.gov.ns.ca/nse/ea  

 
The public is invited to submit written comments to: 
  

Environmental Assessment Branch 
Nova Scotia Environment 

P.O. Box 442, Halifax, NS, B3J 2P8 

 
on or before May 8, 2021 or contact the department (902) 424-3600, (902) 424-
6925 (Fax), or e-mail at EA@novascotia,ca. 
 

All comments received from the public consultation will be posted on the 
department’s website for public viewing.  In the case of an individual, the 

address, email and contact information will be removed before being placed on 
the website.  By submitting your comments, you are consenting to the posting 

of your comments on the department’s website. 

Published by: Envirosoil Limited, 927 Rocky Lake Drive, Bedford, 
Nova Scotia, B4A 372 
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